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Upcoming 
Events & Trips 
 

Stay & Read dates for this 

half term: 

Friday 31st March 

 

Parents Evening: 

Wednesday 22nd March from 

3.30pm—5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd March from 

3.30pm—7pm 

 

Start of half term  holidays: 

Friday 31st March 

 

School re-opens: 

Tuesday 18th April 

Our Book of The Week:  Jasper’s Beanstalk 

Phonics Focus: Recapping reading and writing      

captions. Matching cvc words to objects and pictures.  

Maths Focus: Length- Measuring the length and 

width of objects using a range of resources such as 

cubes, our feet, straws.  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Snacks and packed lunches: 

As you are aware, we are a nut free school. 

Therefore, we would like to kindly remind you 

that any nuts or food containing nuts are not 

allowed in school.  

We have noticed that sometimes children can 

come into Nursery eating snacks and sweets in 

the morning. Please can you encourage and  

remind your children to eat these before       

entering Nursery as other children are          

becoming upset when they see them.  

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Weekly Family Task 

What food should we eat to keep healthy and strong? Have a 

go at writing a list of healthy food, or the initial sounds of 

some healthy foods.  

 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


